Call for the Rostock Open Science Workshop
The Rostock Open Science Workshop will introduce demographic researchers to the tools and practices of open science. The Workshop will be held at the Max Planck Institute for Demographic Research (MPIDR) on October 10th and 11th, 2019.
Open science aims at making research results and materials open and reproducible. Its goals are to increase transparency and to make research accessible to a wider public.

The Rostock Open Science Workshop will introduce demographic researchers to the tools and practices of open science. The Workshop will be held at the Max Planck Institute for Demographic Research, Rostock, on October 10-11, 2019.

This two-day event aims to introduce the basics of open science, giving both tools and practical advice to adopt open science practices in demographic research. The Workshop will cover strategies to make research reproducible and accessible to a wider public.

It will provide a space for participants to discuss and to reflect on their research practice. Keynote speakers for the Workshop are leaders of the open science movement and push the boundaries of open population science. Hands-on practical sessions with expert instructors from a variety of disciplines will enable the participants to use open science tools in their everyday work.

PhD students and postdocs are welcome, as are experienced scientists.

For more information please see the attachment or visit https://www.demogr.mpg.de/en/news_press/news/news/free_access_to_demographic_research_6289.htm
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